
 

  

 

 
Project Update—January 18, 2018 

Week of January 14 

Box culvert work continued this week east 
of Morgan Circle. Trenchless storm sewer 
work began south of Morgan Circle. 

Week of January 21 

Box culvert installation will continue east 
of Morgan Circle. Trenchless storm sewer 
work will finish up south of Morgan Circle. 
Excavation support for box culvert work 
will begin by Red Lobster. Please note that 
access to Red Lobster will be maintained 
throughout construction. 


